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I support the changes proposed by ADEQ to Rule 5 and Rule 6 that would institute a permanent
moratorium on issuance of permits for medium and large swine CAFOs in the Buffalo National River
watershed.
I live on the BNR in Gilbert and realize that this unique and beautiful river deserves our protection. A
permanent moratorium will safeguard the Buffalo and prevent repeating the mistakes of the past.
Sincerely,
Laura Timby
50 Frost Street
Gilbert AR 72636
(870) 504-2688.
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